COLLEGE COUNCIL – May 21, 2010

CC-127 in Bill Brod Community Center ● 12-1:30pm

	TOPIC / PRESENTER
	KEY POINTS / NEXT STEPS (Action)

	Introductions
	

	Approval of Minutes
	· Approved minutes from May 7, 2010



	Course Substitution – Students with Disability
	· Bill Briare brought this ISP for the second reading: The Council voted to remove/delete this ISP, considering it is covered in another (Course Substitution).  


	Course Substitution or Waiver
(Handout on CC website)
	· This ISP is up for review and was brought forth today for a 1st reading.


	Phone Answering System
(Handout on CC website)

	Bill Zuelke reported out for the CCC Phone Tree committee: The old CCC phone system will be phased out and the new phone tree will be up and running by June 19. The 657-6958 will remain as the main number into the college. Callers will reach the tree and have the opportunity to choose from a variety of options (see handout on the 5/21 College Council meeting website). 

Bill and the committee will need help with several items and are asking college faculty and staff to: 

1. Please check, update and correct information, on the online staff directory, for accuracy.

2. If you have the “press 0 for more assistance” activated on your extension, please consider another source (i.e.; department secretary, option to leave a message, etc).  This will no longer be an option after June 19, as it will lead to no where.  Contact IT to change the zero option.
3. Once the new phone system is in place, Dena Gillenwater will have a “Phone Tree Feedback” email (its activation to be announced).  Please leave any feedback that will help the committee facilitate calls more efficiently.  The tree will be a work in progress and will need to be updated frequently.     
    

	Spring Cleaning request (F: drive & websites)
	Due by Summer term: 

· Please check your new phone numbers, extensions and updated info on your websites for accuracy.
· Remove anything personal or out of date on the F: drive.  If you feel you need to save anything move it to your own location.


	
	

	Presidents Council 
	Chris Robuck reported that PC has spent the bulk of their time discussing the defining roles of the college committees and how they contribute and fit into the decision making of the college. 

	PT Faculty
	Elections for Senate are taking place

	FT Faculty
	      No report out

	Classified
	     Still working on bargaining.

	Exempt
	      No report out

	ASG
	      No report out

	Announcements 


	· Please read the Campus Security Committee Annual report posted to the College Council website (5/21/10 handouts).
· 6/5/10 @ 5:30 “1st Annual Alumni & Hall of Fame” event.  See Foundation website for more information.
· 6/26/10 “Veterans Career and Benefits Fair.”  CCC will be expecting 3000 Veterans and their families.  Volunteers needed!  Contact: Bill Zuelke.
· 5/20/10 “Student Art Show” opened in the Alexander Gallery.  Please come by and take a look.  There will be artwork for sale.

· 6/5/10 @ 11-3:30 “2nd Annual Latino Festival” (will finish this function with a soccer game).
· 5/21/10 “Bike to Work Day”.  Kate reminded us that September is “Ride your Bike to Work Month”.  Anyone interested in riding to work with her?  Please contact Kate for more info.
· Steve Beining reminded us that the distance learning system “Blackboard” will be completely removed and replaced with Module, by 6/30/10.  Old copies of the courses will be archived but, please remove/copy your files. If anyone is still in need of training, there will be “Summer Academy trainings” offered from June to August.  Please contact Steve Beining or Joel Scheller for more information. 
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